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LONEHILL	/	BEVERLEY	/	PINESLOPES
SECURITY	REPORT	WEEK	ENDING	04	MARCH	2016

NON-LRA	CLIENTS

28	February	2016:		Robbery,	Beverley
Two	men	were	followed	from	OR	Thambo	International	airport,	on	their	way	they	stopped	at	a	shopping
centre	in	Beverley	to	buy	food.		Criminals	in	a	white	VW	Polo	(3	armed	males)	robbed	them	of	their
luggage	and	personal	belongings.		The	victims	live	outside	of	Lonehill.

Please	save	these	important	numbers	into	your	cell	phone:

	
EMERGENCY	CONTACT	INFORMATION
	
LRA	Control	Room 011	467	2868																										
Douglasdale	Police	Station 011	699	1333

Lonehill	Fire	Station 011	465	5792

SAPS 10111

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PLEASE	NOTE	THE	FOLLOWING:

Online	ticket	sales	for	the	Lonehill	Movies	in	the	Park	have	reached	1229,	we	only	have	471	tickets	available	before	the	event	is	sold	out.

If	we	sell	out	online	before	16h00	tomorrow,	tickets	will	not	be	available	at	the	gate.

To	avoid	dissapointment,	please	ensure	you	book	your	tickets	online	through	www.webtickets.co.za

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

MTN	FIBRE	TO	THE	HOME	-	INFORMATION	DAY

MTN	agents	will	be	at	the	Lonehill	Shopping	Centre	on	Saturday,	5	March	from	08h30	to	14h00	to	assist	with	any	queries	residents	may	have	on
Fibre	to	the	Home	as	well	as	registration.

MTN	will	also	be	available	at	the	Movies	in	the	Park	from	16h00	to	20h00.

	

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

LONEHILL	EMERGENCY	MEDICAL	RESPONSE	-	ANNUAL	INCREASE

The	Lonehill	Residents	Association	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	all	EMR	members	for
their	valued	support	and	ongoing	commitment.

We	have	endeavoured	to	keep	our	annual	price	increase	for	2016	to	a	minimum.	Our	annual	price
increase	will	come	into	effect	on	1	April	2016.		All	debit	orders	will	be	adjusted	accordingly	however
should	monthly	payments	be	made,	please	ensure	these	are	updated	to	reflect	the	price	increase.		Your
April	2016	invoice	will	reflect	your	new	monthly	rate.		

To	view	the	new	pricing	structure,	please	click	here

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

COMPLIMENTS	TO	THE	LONEHILL	EMR	PARAMEDICS

“A	big	thank	you	to	the	Lonehill	Paramedics,	specifically	Marina	and	Tarryn,	who	were	at	my	house
within	minutes	of	my	calling	them	for	assistance	last	Saturday	evening.
	
Whilst	walking	a	dog	we	are	fostering	I	was	pulled	over	with	force	resulting	in	an	injury	to	my	left	hand.	
Being	left-handed	and	driving	a	car	with	gears	and	a	hand-brake,	this	rendered	me	unable	to	drive.	The
paramedics,	before	rushing	me	to	Fourways	Life	Hospital	for	X-rays,	went	the	‘extra	mile’	and	made	sure
that	my	wife	was	alright	on	her	own	and	that	there	was	someone	to	collect	me	later.
	
We	are	so	pleased	to	have	this	wonderful	service	available	to	us	in	Lonehill	and	again	thank	you.
	
Lonehill	Resident”

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

REGISTER	/	RE-REGISTER	TO	VOTE	ON	5	-	6	MARCH	2016

Residents	are	remined	that	those	who	need	to	register	or	re-register	for	the	2016	Municipal	elections
can	do	so	this	weekend	on	Saturday,	5	March	and	Sunday,	6	March	2016.

Lonehill	is	served	by	two	voting	stations	as	it	falls	into	two	Wards,	being	Ward	94	and	Ward	106.
Registration	will	either	take	place	at	either	the	Crawford	College	in	Lonehill	(Ward	94)	or	at	St.	Peters
Prep	School	on	Witkoppen	Road	(Ward	106).	To	determine	at	which	Voting	Station	one	must	register
follow	this	procedure-

1.	SMS	your	ID	number	to	32810.
•													This	is	the	IEC's	registration	checking	service.
•													You	will	receive	an	sms	back	to	tell	you	where	you	are	currently	registered	to	vote.
•													You	can	also	do	this	online	here.
	
2.	Check	where	you	should	be	voting	(based	on	where	you	live)	using	either:
•													DA's	Voting	Station	Finder	(me.da.org.za)
•													IEC's	Voting	Station	Finder	(maps.elections.org.za/vsfinder/)
•													This	will	tell	you	where	you	should	be	voting,	based	on	where	you	live.
•													It	is	important	to	be	registered	where	you	stay,	as	problems	with	this	is	causing	the	delay	in		
elections.
	
3.	Re-register	if	you	are	not	currently	registered	where	you	should	be:
•													Go	to	the	voting	station	located	as	per	point	2	above.
•													On	Saturday	5th	of	March	or	Sunday	6th	of	March.
•													Anytime	from	08:00	to	17:00.
•													Bring	your	ID	book	(or	ID	Smart	Card)
•													It	takes	about	5	minutes	normally.

Click	here	for	further	information:		http://maps.elections.org.za/vsfinder/

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

COMMUNITY	POLICING	FORUM	-	VOLUNTEERS	NEEDED

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ILLEGAL	CITY	OF	JOHANNESBURG	DISCONNECTION	NOTICE

It	has	been	brought	to	our	attention,	that	there	is	a	scam	currently	in	operation	in	surrounding	areas.	
Residents	are	issued	with	a	false	"Pre-Termination	Notice"	by	the	City	of	Johannesburg	for	services
such	as	water	which	are	to	be	disconnected	if	immediate	and	upfront	payment	is	not	made	to	the	COJ
official.

If	you	are	served	with	a	"Pre-Termination	Notice"	by	any	"official"	from	the	COJ,	please	verify	the	status
of	your	account	and	DO	NOT	hand	over	cash	or	make	any	payments	into	a	bank	account	until	such	time
as	you	have	verified	the	status	of	your	account	directly	with	the	City	of	Johannesburg	and	have
ascertained	the	legality	of	notice	being	served	on	you.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please	click	here	for	further	details

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ANIMAL	WELFARE	INITIATIVES	IN	LONEHILL
	
This	column	is	dedicated	to	news	and	informaton	on	the	welfare	of	our	domestic	pets	/	feral	cats	and	the

animals	at	the	Lonehill	Fire	Station.		

To	read	the	weekly	updates	please	click	here

----------------------------	-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CLASSIFIEDS
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

EMPLOYMENT	CLASSIFIEDS FOR	SALE GENERAL

LOST	AND	FOUND RENTALS

SERVICES
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ACCOUNTING	SERVICES MARKETS	&	ENTERTAINMENT B&B	ACCOMODATION

HOME	&	GARDEN	SERVICES CAR	DEALERSHIPS CHURCHES

DECOR	FOR	THE	HOME DINING	IN	LONEHILL PETS	DIRECTORY

EDUCATION HOLIDAY	&	TRAVEL IT	SERVICES

LEGAL	SERVICES MEDICAL	SERVICES MIND,	BODY	&	SOUL

PROPERTY	SALES,	RENTALS
&	MANAGEMENT

SWIMMING	&
SPORT	COACHING

Contact	details:

Tel:	011	465	9196
Fax:	011	467	0650
Email:		admin@lra.org.za
Website:	www.lonehill.info
Facebook:		www.facebook/lonehillresidents
LRA	does	not	warrant	the	accuracy	and	completeness	of	this	newsletter,	nor	endorse	or	make	any	representations	about	its	content.	In	no	event	will	LRA	be	liable	for	any
damages	whatsoever	arising	out	of	the	use	of	or	reliance	on	the	contents	of	this	newsletter.
The	LRA	reserves	the	right	to	edit	or	omit	any	submitted	content.
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